
Reference: FS446145162

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Michele Moore Duhen

Address: 42 Myrtle Road Hampton Hill TW12 1QB

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I live on Myrtle Road, which is near the proposed development. I object to the demolition of the current
structure and development of a new, hi-rise structure for the following reasons: 
• Traffic – Our roads are already congested, especially during school terms, which creates pollution problems. Adding a
mixed-use building in this area will further exacerbate the traffic and pollution problems. 
• Height – The proposed number of stories for this development is completely out of character with the surrounding area.
The proposed building will overshadow the houses in the surrounding area and will be an eyesore to the rest of the
neighbourhood. 

I appreciate the vendor wanting to add some housing to the area, but it needs to match the aesthetic of the
neighbourhood; not contrast it. Therefore, I strongly object to the proposal in its current form. 


